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NOTICE OF RULEMAKING

TO: Secretary of State
All Departments, Agencies, Institutions and Other Interested Parties

FROM: Kathy Nesbitt, State Personnel Director
Department of Personnel & Administration

DATE: February 5, 2013
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF
PERMANENT RULES

The State Personnel Director (“Personnel Director”) will hold a public hearing on March
18, 2013 to consider adoption of permanent rules on the Department of Personnel &
Administration Accounts Receivable Collections Administrative Rule.

The March 18, 2013 public hearing will commence at 9:00 a.m. at 633 17™ Street, Room
2ABC, Denver, Colorado 80202. Room 2ABC is on the north end of the 633 17" St. Lobby
accessible by a side elevator located beside Health Partners.

All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing and to submit comments to
the Personnel Director for consideration concerning the proposed rules.

The Director will take comments as follows:

1. In order to facilitate review of written comments by the Personnel Director, all interested
parties are encouraged to submit their written comments prior to the hearing:

“Working Together to Serve Colorado”



2. Written comments submitted prior to the hearing must be submitted to Greg Mechem at
633 17™ St. Suite 1540, Denver CO 80202-3604 or by e-mail at
greg.mechem @state.co.us on or before 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday March 13, 2013.

3. Oral comments may be provided at the hearing as follows:

a. All persons wishing to provide oral comment must sign up to do so at the hearing,
noting who they represent.

b. Any person signing up to speak may cede any portion or all of their time to another
speaker.

c. At her discretion, the Personnel Director may limit or extend the time of any speaker.

Reasonable accommodation will be provided upon request for persons with disabilities. If
you are a person with a disability who requires an accommodation to participate in this public
hearing, please notify Doug Platt at 303-866-6095 or doug.platt@state.co.us by March 13, 2013.

The Personnel Director will consider repeal, amendment and/or adoption of new
permanent rules to the Department of Personnel & Administration Accounts Receivable
Collections Administrative Rule.

The proposed rules and the Statement of Basis, Purpose and Specific Statutory Authority
are available at the Central Collections Services offices, 633 17" Street, Suite 1540, Denver, CO
80202, or on the department’s website under the Rules and Regulations tab at:
www.colorado.gov/dpa/dfp/ccs

The specific authority of the Personnel Director to promulgate these rules is found at
Article XII, of the Colorado Constitution;, section 24-30-102 (2) (f) (9), et seq., C.R.S.; section
24-30-201, C.R.S. and 24-30-202.4, 39-21-108 and S.B.11-051.
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